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I am in support of opening up the Willamette River waterways again.  Its not the type 

of boat that is the problem, its the driver. Any fishing boat or police boat or any boat 

can make a wake that is un-wanted or annoying.  Boaters need to be aware and 

respectful drivers.  Shutting down the boating and towing on the Willamette just 

congested other parts of the river.  Please consider changing these regulations on 

the Willamette so all boat owners can enjoy the river.  

 


